
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

PTM- Classes 6 to 10 
 

 

Monday, 20h May 2024                                                                             SWS/ACD/2024-25/22

  

 

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We are pleased to extend an invitation to you to attend the first Parent-Teacher Meeting of the 
academic session, which is scheduled on Saturday, 25th May 2024, for the students of classes     
6 to 10. 
 
We will have a great chance to collaborate with you during this meeting to address any concerns 
and discuss how to support the students succeed academically. 
 
Each parent will be given a ten minutes slot, which is being shared along with this circular. We 
expect you to adhere to the allotted time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 
 
A ‘Book Fair’ in association with Scholastic India Pvt. Ltd is also being organised in the school 
basement (in front of Class 2 A). 
 
Please visit the Book Fair with your ward on the PTM day to select from a range of books to 
inculcate the habit of reading in your ward.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and working together to ensure the best possible learning 
experience for your child! 
 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


